
 

 
 

Marine Notice No. 31 of 2007 
 

NOTICE TO ALL SHIPOWNERS, FISHING VESSEL OWNERS, AGENTS, 
SHIPMASTERS, SKIPPERS, FISHERMEN, YACHTSMEN AND SEAFARERS  

 

 

 
Deployment of Anemometer Mast in Dundalk Bay 

 
The Department of Transport wishes to advise that Oriel Windfarm Ltd. 
deployed an Anemometer Mast at the following position in Dundalk Bay with 
effect from 12th of September 2007. 
 
Lat. 53° 55' 47.5" N Long. 06° 05' 39.7" W 
  
The mast is to be mounted 11m above Chart Datum and will exhibit an amber 
flashing light every 5 seconds. 
  
All vessels are requested to give the mast a wide berth. 
  
 
Director General, 
Maritime Safety Directorate, 
Department of Transport, 
Leeson Lane, 
Dublin 2. 
 
14/09/2007 
 
 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice please contact 
The Marine Surveyors’ Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2 +353 1 678 3400 

For information in relation to technical specification/type approval of radio equipment contact the 
Radio Surveyors +353 1 678 2363/2364/2365/2367. 

For general enquiries please contact the Maritime Safety Division at +353-1-678 3418 
Any enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to: 

Maritime Safety Directorate, Department of Transport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2 
Email: marinenotices@transport.ie  

Or visit us at: www.transport.ie 
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